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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Joy 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Mon 5th February  

Mental Health 

Awareness Day  

Tues 6th February  

Safer Internet Day 

Wed 7th February   

End of day drop in to 

see pupils’ Art Work 

.Friday 9th February 

Break up Half Term. 

Normal time, normal 

uniform 

Mon 19th February 

Return to school. 

Normal time, normal 

uniform. 

Thurs 7th March 

World Book Day 

 

Parent Shadowing  

This week parents were invited into school to join their children for a Love to Read English 
session. We were delighted with the number of parents who could attend. Parent shadow-
ing is a great opportunity for you to see what your children's lessons 
look like and experience the curriculum first hand.  

We received lots of positive feedback from parents who attended and 
they requested more opportunities to come into lessons.  Next term 
we will be hosting parent shadowing for writing and we look forward 
to seeing lots of you then.  

At the end of the school day on Wednesday 7th 
February we would like to invite you to come 
back into school to have a look at all of the won-
derful work your children have completed this 
half term in art.   

Children will be dismissed as usual on to the 
playgrounds and then you can come back in to 
the classroom with them where their sketch-
books will be laid out 
on their tables.  

Achievement Award  TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Bethany C Vinnie D Freddie B 3B Charlie– Ray A 

Theo H  Harrison B 3LB  

Harvey H  Roman G 4C  

Max S  Josh T 4T  

Joshua S     

Harmony F     



Jumping Jaxx! 

 

Sixteen Year 6 pupils took part in Jumping Jaxx 
training on Thursday morning with Sally Harris from the 
School Sports Partnership. The children learnt how to 
lead sports activities and new games for younger pupils. 
They are very excited and looking forward to running 
playtime activities for years 3 and 4!  

Mrs Harris was very pleased with their excellent          
attitude, eagerness and behaviour – well done year 6! 

The Wrockwardine Wood 
CE Junior School “Living life 

in all its fullness”            
challenge.  

This week’s challenge is to: 
 Write a poem 

We would love to see your 
photos please email them 
to: a3129@telford.gov.uk or 
DoJo to your class teacher.  

Attendance  

Thank you to the parents who took the time to fill in our attendance questionnaire which 

was available at this weeks parent shadowing sessions, we  are going to analyse the data 

and let you know the findings.  

Thank you so much to everyone for your continued support in ensuring your child attends 

school. Every single day makes a difference! 

Here in school the attendance league is hotting up once more. Well done to 3B who yet 

again are top of their phase with an amazing 99.26%  closely followed by 3LB with 98.62%. 

Year 3 you really are attendance superstars! Meanwhile in upper phase, 6S have  achieved  

a figure of 96.36% - just a touch above 6J with  96.25% 

Last week our whole school attendance figure was 96.12%  - slightly above the national 

average of 94.4%.  

 

Active Families! 
 

Here is an idea of a quick, 
active and fun activity you 
could carry out with your 
family this weekend!  

We hope you enjoy.  
 

Living out our Christian Value of Joy and Compassion. 

“I was going in to the Co-op and I saw a homeless man sat 

in the cold. I asked my mum if we could buy him some 

food because I wanted to show him some compassion 

because he looked sad. I bought him a bottle of water, 

some crisps and a sandwich. When I gave it to him, he 

looked really happy. Next time I see him, I am going to 

buy him a blanket because he only had his coat on and he 

looked cold.”  

C-R    3LB 



E Safety Support 



At Wrockwardine Wood Junior School we ensure that your children are kept safe online 

using a wide range of filtering and monitoring systems outlined below. Alongside this, 

we educate the children with a wide range of strategies to keep themselves safe on line 

and encourage them to report any concerns they have to a trusted adult.   


